
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF OKOBOJI, IOWA 

 

The City of Okoboji is accepting bids for a 2013 Chevrolet Tahoe K1500 SSV. 

For more information, please contact the City of Okoboji at 712.332.2550 or by email at 

michael.meyers@okobojicity.com. 

Sealed bids are required to the City of Okoboji no later than 4:00 PM on Tuesday, June 8, 2021.  

2013 Chevrolet Tahoe K1500 Special Service Package. 86,421 Miles - 4WD Formerly a police vehicle, 

in-service through 2020. To set up a time to see vehicle in person, please contact Michael at 

712.332.2550. The City of Okoboji, Iowa is accepting bids through 4:00PM on Tuesday, June 8, 2021. 

Bids will be considered at the June 8, 2021 City Council meeting. The vehicle is being sold in "NO 

RETURN", "AS IS", and "NO WARRANTY" condition, with no expressed or implied warranties or 

guarantees of any kind. The City of Okoboji reserves the right to keep and not sell the truck if a 

suitable price is not offered. The City reserves the right to accept the highest responsible bidder. The 

City reserves the right to withdraw the item for sale at any time in the best interest of the City, to reject 

any and all bids, and to rebid in its sole and complete discretion. Upon being notified that a bid has 

been accepted, the successful bidder will be required to pay in full by certified check, cashier's check, 

or bank draft payable to the City and must take delivery no later than July 31, 2021. If this does not 

occur the City reserves the right to sell to the next highest bidder, rebid, or take whatever action it 

deems appropriate. In the event of multiple identical high bids, the earliest received bid may be given 

preference. 

 


